
   

 
 

 
 
Antimicrobial Resistance Conference (AMR) 
Residence Palace, Brussels 

07.05.2024 & 08.05.2024 
  
  

                           Brussels, 23.04.2024 

Dear members of the press, 
  
We cordially invite you to attend the high-level AMR Conference hosted by the Belgian Presidency 
of the Council of the European Union, which will take place in Brussels on 7 and 8 May 2024.  
  
The Press is invited to join the conference in order to follow the discussions and have some informal 
discussion with participants during the breaks. Please note that the ChatHam House rule will be 
applicable for this conference.  
 
We invite all press representatives who already have a verified badge, which is valid for the whole  
duration of the Belgian Presidency, to confirm their participation by registering through the online 
registration platform by May 3rd.  

  
Once your registration for this specific event has been confirmed by email, please bring the yellow 
presidency badge for the event in order to have access to the venue.    
  
For all press inquiries, please contact us on mediaEU2024BE@diplobel.fed.be.  
  
 We look forward to seeing you there! 
  
 The EU2024BE Press Team 
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